
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear St. James Parishioners & Friends, 
 
We are very excited to host the 27th Annual St. James Taste of Armenia Street 
Fair on August 30, 2015, once again bringing the Armenian culture and 
delicious foods to the Evanston area.  
 
Many of our members are already engaged in the festival’s preparations. Yet 
we are convinced that all of our parishioners can contribute in one of several 
ways to make this year’s event an even bigger success: 
 

! Become a Street Fair Sponsor (see back for details) 
! Purchase Raffle Tickets (enclosed)  
! Become a Street Fair Volunteer (see back for details) 
! Invite Family and Friends to the Street Fair 
! Post the Street Fair Flyer in your neighborhood (enclosed). 

 
Our annual Street Fair has become the major fundraiser for St. James, thus 
enabling us to maintain our church culturally and religiously. We are grateful 
for your past generous donations and sponsorships.  Your continued support is 
needed and most appreciated. 
 
Whether as a worker or a benefactor, we need your support to make our Street 
Fair a great success.  Please complete and return all forms to the church by 
August 15th.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at the 
St. James Taste of Armenia Street Fair. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
St. James Taste of Armenia Street Fair Committee 

 
ST. JAMES ARMENIAN CHURCH 

816 Clark Street 
   Evanston, Illinois 60201   

(847) 864-6263 
www.stjamesevanston.org 

E-mail: office@stjamesevanston.org 
Rev. Fr. Hovhan Khoja-Eynatyan, Pastor 

 
 


